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I support the City of Shoreline buying the beach parcel. It is consistent with the part of the City’s
Comprehensive Plan’s towards managing the natural environments. The extra 400 feet would enable
residents walk the beach especially when the high tides prevent access from the park. Please vote
for this ordinance.
 
Diane Kallaway

503 N. 190th Street
Shoreline, WA  98133
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